
                          (Some) of what’s been happening this week 

 

 

• Thursday - Flu immunisation Y1-Y6. If your child was absent there is a slip with their 

class teacher with information on how to ensure they get their immunisation outside of 

school. 

• Thursday – Girls Football Competition – the girls did a fabulous job at the competition 

and only got knocked out in the play offs. Amazing job!! 

• Appointment slots are open in Arbor for parent consultations. Book through the app or 

if you are having problems call in and we will get you booked in. 

  

 

 

 



 

               

(Some) of what is happening next week 

• We will be selling Rememberance Poppys for a donation to the Royal British Legion 

at playtimes next week if you wish to send your child in with some money. 

• Change of date for Sports Day – Thursday 25th June. Reserve date 10th July. 

• Parent Consultations will be happening Mon, Tues or Wed across the school. 

• Wednesday – Y1 Hearing screening. 

• Thursday – Individual photographs. All children will have their photo taken and you 

will be under no obligation to buy. If you wish photos with older siblings to be 

taken please be here for 8.30am. Beacons who are not in on a Thursday are 

welcome to come at 8.30am to have their individual photo taken. 

• Please can you hand in Christmas Card designs and money by Friday 8th November 

at the very latest. 

 



 

  


